welcome back to loughran hague ltd.

please do not attend your appointment if @
member of your household is unwell.

we politely ask you to arrive promptly and, if
possible, to attend alone as we cannot offer
any waiting area.

all PPE is provided for clients and you will need to
use the hand sanitiser on arrival.

staff will be wearing personal protective
equipment (PPE) and we require you to do the
same.

we are unable to provide hot drinks and
magazines but water is available and you are
welcome to bring a book.

please pay by a cashless method when
possible.

we appreciate your patience and understanding
while we all adapt to our new normal .




